
 

 
WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

CHILDREN ’S CHURCH  
 8/03:  Ruby&Haylie/Terrie C. 
 8/10:  LeeAnn&Elysia/Joyce T. 
 8/17:  LeAnn&Haylie/Robin M. 

 We want to welcome you today to our Worship Service.   
If you are our guest, please help us get to know you by filling out 

a blue guest card and placing it in the offering box.  

 

August 10th—16th, 2025 
 
 

SUNDAY 
Worship                                                      10:30 AM 
 

MONDAY 

Yard Sale Items Haul-away                        9:00 AM 
 

TUESDAY 

Yard Sale Items Haul-away                        9:00 AM 
Men’s Fellowship Bring Your Own Lunch  11:30 AM 

 

THURSDAY 
Men’s Bible Study        8:00 AM 
Community Kitchen Meal@Methodist    5:30 PM 
 

FRIDAY—Office Closed 

Nursery Schedule 
     8/10:   Linda E./Lilianna O. 
     8/17:   Colleen H. 
     8/24:   Jessica W/Anna H. 

August 10th, 2025 

 

Welcome 

Service of Worship and Praise 
 

Praise to the Lord the Almighty 
Thy Word 

We’ve a Story to Tell to the Nations 
Take my Life and Let It Be 

Savior Like a Shepherd Lead Us 
 

Scripture Reading 
 

Message 

Imitate Action 
2nd Thessalonians 3:6-18 

Next Sunday:  
Guest Speaker:  Dr Mike Garnett 

Church Office Hours 

  Monday-Thursday  
9AM—1PM 

Closed Fridays 

Greeter Schedule 
  8/10:  Glenice K. 
  8/17:  Sarah M. & Jan B. 
  8/24:  Mitch & Dolores M. 

Upcoming Events:  

August 20th—Awana Ice Cream Social Pre-Registration, 5:30—6:30pm 

August 21st—Greater Goldendale Association of Pastors Harvest Festival 

  Planning Meeting, 4:00pm at our church 

August 24th—Pastor Phil Bryant here to give a Mission Update 

August 24th—Youth Group Leader Meeting, following Service 

September 3rd—Awana Begins, 2:00pm 

  
“Whatever you do, work heartily, as for the Lord 

and not for men, knowing that from the Lord  
you will receive the inheritance  
as your reward. You are serving  

the Lord Christ.“ 
Colossians 3:23-24 

The Goldendale Pregnancy Resource Center is looking for volunteers  
willing to help for 2-hour slots at their booth at the Klickitat County Fair  
this coming week.  Call 509-250-6312 or visit goldendaleprc.org/events  

for more information! 

The Greater Goldendale Association of Pastors is planning a Harvest 
Festival Friday, October 31st at EPIC Youth Center.  Volunteers are 

needed for the activities they have planned.  If you can help, please 
come to the meeting at our church on Thursday, August 21st at 4:00pm. 

http://goldendaleprc.org/events


 

M i s s i o n  U p d a t e  

You may put your offering in the 
marked wooden box on the small round 

table at the back of the sanctuary.  
For online giving: go to our website  

goldendalegrace.com  
and click on “Church Giving”.  

Thank you for your faithfulness! 

Water for Good:  We work with employees in seven countries. We coordinate 

construction and drilling projects in five countries and work with even more re-
gional and local officials. We ship pumps, pipes, and tools to remote locations. 
We choose to go to hard-to-reach places because we know the need is so great. 
Because we intentionally work in difficult-to-reach places, we are not surprised 
when we run into challenges. Last year, we had a major hang-up importing need-
ed supplies into the Central African Republic. It set back construction on many 
projects. It was an often-featured prayer request in 2024, but praise be to God, 
we are starting to receive the needed supplies. Romans 5:3-5 reminds us that our 
trials can lead to growth if we patiently endure. Things often don’t work out the 
way we planned. The question isn’t whether we will face challenges, but what we 
will do when we face them. 

Community Grace Brethren Church 

Pastor Aaron Wirick—pastoraaron@goldendalegrace.com 

Summer Office Hours: 9am-1pm  Monday—Thursday 
Phone:  509-773-3388 

            office@goldendalegrace.com      www.goldendalegrace.com 
Live Stream our Service at: 

https://www.facebook.com/GoldendaleGrace  

Thank you for all of your generous donations to the GraceKidz Yard Sale.  The  
proceeds are still being calculated but the total is over $6,200 – Praise the Lord!   

We need to remove the yard sale items that didn’t sell so the preschool 
can prepare for the new school year.  Teens and adults are needed to 
come this Monday and Tuesday at 9:00am to pack up items and load 
trucks.  All items need to be removed from the school by Wednesday! 

Church Work Project—Grace Kidz Playground Equipment Staining:  
The play structure needs to be re-stained, so it will be ready  

for the new GraceKidz 2025-26 school year.   
If you can assist with this project, contact Bob Moen. 

A big THANK YOU to those who have already completed projects! 

Awana starts Wednesday, September 3rd, at 2:00pm!   
To kick off the new year, we are having a Pre-Registration Ice 

Cream Social on Wednesday, August 20th at 5:30pm.   
All kids ages 4 years through 6th grade are invited to come and enroll in Awana.   

Awana is always looking for more volunteers, so please be praying about this  
ministry opportunity.  For more information contact Anita Bruce. 

GraceKidz Preschool is seeking a Christian teacher who could fill a 
couple different roles: toddler teacher and teacher  

assistant.  Applications can be found on the GraceKidz table.   
Questions? Talk to LeeAnn Mell, our GraceKidz Director. 

2nd Thessalonians  

Stand Firm 

Imitate Action 

2nd Thessalonians 3:6-18 

https://www.facebook.com/GoldendaleGrace

